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Upcoming Events   

 

Dec. 23 - Classroom Christmas Parties, Early Release - 11:30 am 

Dec. 24 - Christmas Eve services - 4:00 pm and 7:00 pm 

Dec. 24 - Jan. 3 - Christmas Break 

Jan. 4 - Classes Resume 

Jan. 6 - Lutheran Pioneers at Zion - 5:45 - 7:30 pm 

 

Basketball Practice 

We are thinking of starting basketball practice in January for children in Grades 3-8, but                             

would like to know how many are interested in participating. If you are interested,                           

please contact Mr. Aguilar through his school email by the beginning of January. As of                             

now, we would be able to use the multipurpose room at Trinity, Coleman as our practice                               

facility. 

 

 

 



 

 

Tuition Payments 

If you are making tuition payments for December, please have your payment to Mrs.                           

Sargent by tomorrow, December 23.  Thank you. 

 

Mission Offering     

Our mission offering for 1st semester is going to the WELS India                       

Children’s Homes and Schools. Mission offerings are collected on                 

Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Last week we                       

collected ​$53.50​, bringing our total semester offering is ​$582.65​.                 

Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 

 

School Choice Update 

Parents, as a follow up to last week’s newsletter regarding School Choice, if you have                             

not spoken to Hannah Langebartels, the School Choice Administrator, regarding saving                     

a spot for your child for next school year, please contact her at (414) 758-8607. Please                               

direct any other questions you may have her way as well. St. John needs to determine                               

how many choice seats to have available for next year by January 10. 

 

Winter Weather Closings and Delays 

Just a reminder to all, once we return from the Christmas break and in case of any                                 

winter weather school closings or delays, please note the following: 

 

1. St. John follows the closings of both the Peshtigo and Coleman School Districts                         

because of busing. 

2. If both school districts are closed, St. John is also closed. 

3. If the Peshtigo school district is closed, but Coleman is not, St. John IS closed. 

4. If the Coleman school district is closed, but Peshtigo is not, St. John IS closed. 

5. If either of the districts is delayed, St. John is also delayed. 

6. Families will be contacted via ​Remind ​as well to inform you of closings or delays.                             

Please make sure you have signed up to Remind to receive those messages. 

 

 


